
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PHOENIX EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS BOARD 

  
  

 
The PHOENIX EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS BOARD meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
January 21, 2025, at 9:30 a.m. has been cancelled. 
 
For further information, please call Kathy Schmidt, Executive Director, Phoenix 
Employment Relations Board at Voice/602-262-4081 or TTY/602-543-5500.  
 
January 15, 2025 
 
 
 


